
 

January 12, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Les Mason, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Mason: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2461 by Representative Hodge 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2461 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2461 would allow parties pursuing civil actions with private attorneys for unpaid wages 

to collect costs and attorney fees if they are awarded judgment. 

 

 HB 2461 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor  


